
       
   

February 14, 2013 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Michael R. McEniry 
1707 Lakewood Dr. 
Papillion, NE 68046 
 
Dear Mr. McEniry: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated January 22, 2013 to Chairman Allison 
Macfarlane concerning your application for the Nuclear Safety Professional Development 
Program.  Your letter has been provided to the NRC staff. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

     /RA/ 
       
Annette L. Vietti-Cook 
 

 
 
 


